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not necessarily require a formal briefing. Further information on any topic can be 
provided on request. Substantive items and decision papers will be provided to the 
Minister in the form of briefings. 
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5. Update on distribution connection pricing work 
5.1. Connection pricing is key to network access. There are currently inconsistent 

practices across distributors, and regulation to date has not provided strong 
incentives for consistent and efficient pricing.  

5.2. The Authority is developing amendments to the Electricity Industry Participation Code 
that specify how distributors must charge parties seeking access to networks. This is 
being done in two stages: 

1. Fast-track measures (2025/26) 

2. Full reform programme (estimated 2025 - 2028) 

5.3. A consultation paper was released on 25 October 2024 with submissions closing on 6 
December 2024. This was extended by two weeks, after requests from a number of 
participants. Cross-submissions closed on 24 January 2025. That paper outlined 
proposed pricing methodologies that would be a first step to improve the efficiency, 
transparency, consistency and predictability of connection pricing.  

5.4.  
 

5.5. A mix of submissions was received from distributors and from those seeking access. 

5.6. Access seekers are a significant audience for this proposed change. The Authority 
engaged with a range of stakeholders representing EV charge point operators and 
industry both during consultation and afterwards: 

o Despite the Authority’s revised and streamlined approach to providing 
submissions, some responded that they did not have sufficient resourcing to 
engage with and submit on the proposals. 

o The Authority followed up with access seekers who provided anecdotal evidence 
as part of their submissions that current connection pricing and practices have 
deterred investment. The Authority continues to engage with access seekers on 
this point to fully understand the weighting inefficiently high connection prices on 
investment decisions.  

5.7. The project team consider the number of submissions from, and level of engagement 
with access seekers has not negatively impacted the timing of progress towards final 
decisions. 
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